
 
 

 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

 

 2022 – 2023 

 

 
Last Day of Term –  

Friday 16th December 2022 –  
School Closes at 1.30pm 

Spring Term 2023 
Children return to school on  
Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

Spring Half Term 
Monday 13th February –  

Friday 17th February 2023 
Last Day of Term – Friday 31st 
March 2023 – School Closes at 

1.30pm 

Summer Term 2023 
Children return to school on 

 Monday 17th April 2023 

Summer Half Term 
Monday 29th May –  
Friday 2nd June 2023 

Last Day of Term – Friday 21st July 
2023 – School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: 
Monday 1st May 2023   

BANK HOLIDAY 
Monday 8th May  
BANK HOLIDAY 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012 or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  
Don’t forget to check out the website: 

www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org Check out our class blog 
site: www.standrewsallstars.com 
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Christmas 
Jumper Day 

Friday 9th  

December 

£1.00 

Please donate the following  
to our Christmas Bazaar 

 

YOUR TIME! 
We need lots of help on the day, so please let 

us know if we can count on you. 
Unused nail varnish 

Preloved Clothes and Toys (Clean please) 
New, but unwanted items 

Bottles for the Tombola etc 
 

Do you work for a great company that might 
like to make a donation to the school? 



 

 

 KS2  
 Christmas  
 Concert 
 
 
 Friday 9th  
 December 
 
 2pm  
 in the school hall 

KS1  
Christmas  
Concert 
 

Thursday 8th  
December 
 

2 pm  
In the school hall 

 

 

Friday 16th  
December 
 

9.30 a.m. 
 

St Michael’s 
Church 
 
All parents and carers are welcome to 
attend.  If you would like to walk to 
church with us, please wait outside your 
child’s class.  

St Andrew’s Day 
School is closed  

tomorrow  

Friday 25th November 

 
Our Faith Group spent a 
wonderful day at Southwark 
Cathedral on Wednesday. 
 
The children had a guided 
tour of the Cathedral, learnt 
all about Christian symbols 
and attended a clay tile 
making workshop.  

 

 
If your child usually brings a packed 
lunch to school and would like to join  
the rest of the school for Christmas 
lunch please make a payment of 
£2.50 on Parentpay by Monday the 
5th December.   


